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DIRECTIONS

ANTS, COCKROACHES, CRICKETS, EARWIGS, SILVERFISH:  Apply as a
coarse spray or with a paint brush to baseboards, areas around
waterpipes, cracks and crevices, surfaces beyond and around
refrigerators, sinks, stoves, undersides of tabletops and
shelving and similar areas where these insects nest or hide. 
Remove or cover all food and utensils before treatment.

CLOVER MITES:  Apply as a coarse spray or with a paint brush to
window and door frames and sills, along baseboards and the floor
close to them.  Pay particular attention to all cracks and
crevices.

BROWN DOG TICKS, FLEAS:  Thoroughly spray infested areas around
baseboards, window and door frames, wall cracks, animal sleeping
quarters and localized areas of floors and floor coverings. 
Fresh bedding should be placed in animal quarters following
treatment.  

CAUTION: Do NOT apply to pets or humans.



PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful liquid.  May be absorbed
through the skin.  Avoid breathing spray mist.  Avoid contact
with skin and eyes.  Avoid contamination of food and feed stuffs. 
Wash thoroughly after handling.  Store in cool dry place.  

COMBUSTIBLE: Do NOT spray near open flame.  Do NOT smoke while
using.  Do NOT store near excessive heat.

FIRST AID

Danger.  This product contains petroleum distillates.  If
swallowed, do NOT induce vomiting.  Seek medical attention
immediately.  If patient is unconscious give them air.  Do NOT
give anything by mouth to an unconscious person.  If eyes are
contaminated, wash immediately with flowing water for at least 15
minutes.  If on skin wash thoroughly with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGY:  Diazinon with repeated, prolonged careless use may
cause cholinesterase inhibition.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL: Do NOT reuse container.  Wrap empty container and
discard in household garbage.  

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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